
Subject: Home learning on the website 

Date sent: 21st June 2020, 4:54pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 

Another week has flown by and we’re moving towards of the end of 

June already. 

I hope everyone has had a chance to look at the ‘GBPA loves to read’ 

video on our school website. We had great fun making it and  we 

really hope that the children are enjoying their reading at home too. 

The home learning work for next week is now visible on our school 

website. Please encourage the children to use their class blogs to 

communicate with their teachers. We love to see pictures of the work 

that the children have completed at home and the teachers will give 

feedback that I know that will be useful and encouraging to the 

children. 

This coming week I will be contacting the Reception class parents and 

carers and I will also be sending a survey to the key worker identified 

group parents and carers regarding summer holiday club. 

I will be in touch again soon. 

Kind regards, 

  

  

Sarah Evans 

Headteacher 

  

 
 


